

MEETING AGENDA

- 1. Call to Order: 5:03 PM
- 2. Roll Call & Verification of Quorum (7): 11/13

Name	Email	Initial	Final
Chair Teodorescu	<u>sgasba@ucf.edu</u>	Р	Р
Vice Chair Nrusimhadevara	sga_sci9@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator Ali	sga ecs1@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator Al-Qudah	sga sci1@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator Chau	sgacie1@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator Faucette	<u>sga_grst2@ucf.edu</u>	E	E
Senator Leon	sga_sci6@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator Metellus	sgaecs8@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator Perez	<u>sga_hm2@ucf.edu</u>	Р	Р
Senator Renda	sga_sci10@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator D.Smith	sgacie4@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator O.Smith	sga cah3@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator Widerberg	sga_med2@ucf.edu	E	E
LJR Representative	<u>sga_ljr@ucf.edu</u>	Р	Р
Pro Tempore Representative	<u>sga_pro@ucf.edu</u>	Р	Р

- 3. Approval of the Minutes: 07.07.2025
 - a. Approved by GC.



- 4. Approval of the Agenda:
 - a. Approved by GC.
- 5. Announcements from the Chair
 - a. Hello everyone! Today we're just going over initiative updates.
 - b. Based on the when2meet, our Fall meeting time will be Mondays at 2. Fill it out if you haven't!
 - i. https://www.when2meet.com/?31220552-4l5jo
 - c. The concern form is now on the UCF SG Instagram.
 - d. I met with the Chief's Advisory Council regarding public safety and safety efforts being put forth this upcoming year.
- 6. Announcements from the Vice Chair
 - a. None.
- 7. Announcements from Committee Members
 - a. Metellus: Had a question to put the agenda in the zoom chat.
 - b. Hameed: This Thurs at 5 right before senate DLEG Kaufman is holding a fiscal session regarding how funding works for RSOs.
- 8. Announcements from Non-Committee Members
 - a. None.
- 9. Old Business
 - a. None.
- 10. New Business
 - a. Initiative Updates:
 - i. Teodorescu: Shuttle improvements
 - 1. I will be reaching out to Parking and Transportation services about extending their shuttle times as well as working with the Safety and Transportation coordinator about expanding the grocery shuttle. I also will be talking to them about an idea from a student regarding fans at the main shuttle stop.
 - ii. Perez: Rosen tabling
 - a. Still waiting for a response from Luke Brown since he is out of office. Got a response from the codirector and loves the idea of improving outreach and likes the idea of tabling.



- b. Wants to reach out to Lake Nona but it doesn't have a student outreach contact and wants to find some.
- c. Hameed: Talk to Senator Greene and see if they can direct you to a contact.
- iii. Chau: Braille for those with visual impairments in bathrooms.
 - 1. Shane still hasn't responded to my initiative after my initial email. I think I will try to contact him again or see him during his office hours. Does anyone know the best way to contact him?
 - 2. Ali: Teams message Shane to reach out.
- iv. O. Smith: Career services accessibility
 - 1. I met with the DSR and KoRT executive director to discuss Opening Knight and making RSOs more accessible and organized. With that information, I hope to reach out to the director of communication to work on a brochure to advertise RSOs.
- v. D. Smith: Promote satellite campuses to main campus
 - 1. Nothing new since it is still summer.
- vi. Ali: Room reservations Talked with the Coordinator of Room Reservations (Registrar's Office) and got to know how the room reservation process happens and how long it takes to get it approved. Will be reaching out to the Reservations Manager to discuss solutions and plans, and will write an email to the Web Developer of the Library's Study Room Reservation to understand how they manage everything efficiently, and come up with ideas for room reservations- HOPEFULLY!
- vii. Leon: Safety at dining halls on campus
 - 1. No updates.
- viii. Renda: Promoting women's health resources
- ix. Faucette: Work with Disability Caucus for developmental disabilities/autism awareness
- x. Widerberg: Charging stations on campus and fixing outlets in the library
- 11. Member Discussion
 - a. None.
- 12. Miscellaneous Business
 - a. Icebreaker: Chau: When you go to the kitchen, what is the first thing you grab?
 - b. Chau: Ramen



UCF Student Government SBA Committee Meeting Charge on Chamber 07/14/2025 5:00 PM

- c. Ali: The handle of the fridge to get chocolate.
- d. Hameed: Wallet (leaves wallet in kitchen??)
- e. Perez: Matcha (has made a MULTITUDE of matchas with different syrups)
- f. O Smith: Grab a cheese stick or popcorn
- g. Diei: Chips
- h. Teodorescu: Aluminum foil

13. Final Roll Call: a. 11/13 14. Adjournment: a. 5:19 PM

Key:

P - Present	MTA- Move to amend
A – Absent	PP - Postpone
R - Resigned	PPI - Postpone indefinitely
E - Empty	GC general consent
MTD - Move to debate	MTV - Move to vote